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Hall, Renee

From: Douglas Pepe <dougpepe.dp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 2:27 PM
To: City Council and Mayor
Subject: Increase in Future 7/4 In-City Violations
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Mayor & Council,  
 
   My July 4th weekend ended with a panic attack. 
 
    A neighbor went so far as to setting off fireworks in the middle of the throughway.  The fireworks to the 
immediate west of me were so repetitively obnoxious I could hear a voice in the distance saying "Please 
Stop" 
 
    A concerned resident on Village Dr. pleaded for a cessation because he had a pet with PTSD. 
 
Respectfully,  
Doug Pepe 
3539 Tripp St 
50014 


